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10th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Forest School and PE Sessions 
 
Unfortunately we have needed to rearrange afternoon activities for children in Pre-School, Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 2.  
 
As from next week, week commencing Monday 13th November Forest Schools Sessions will be on the 
following days: 
 

Pre-School and Reception  Tuesday afternoon 
 
Year 1 and Year 2  Thursday afternoon 
 

There has also been a slight change to PE sessions. As from next week, week commencing Monday 13th 
November PE Sessions will be on the following days: 
 
 Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  Wednesday afternoon (2 separate sessions) 
 
 Pre-School    Thursday afternoon 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
Wendy Worgan 
Business Manager 
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